Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission No 753 Teresa O'Mahony

----Original Message-----

From: teresa.omahony@hse.ie [mailto:teresa.omahony@hse.ie]

Sent: 31 August 2015 14:41

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

Dear Sirs

I write to you to express my concerns and my opposition to the recent proposal by Dublin Port to undertake a dredging project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste deposited into Dublin Bay. If permitted to proceed, this proposal will have catastrophic effects on the biosphere of Dublin Bay and its surrounding environment with concomitant impact on wildlife and recreational activities for the population of our capital city. Dublin Bay has a long history of re-generation and there has been some success in tackling pollutants and harmful substances to ensure good water quality and a clean environment for migratory birds. Please fielp to continue to improve standards for the good of all by stopping this waste project proposal immediately Yours sincerely, Teresa O'Mahony

Teresa O'Mahony teresa.omahony@hse.ie 80 Trimleston Gardens, Booterstown Dublin ΙE

Consent of copyright owner required for This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.

For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com